NCC Minutes 3/20/23
Open meeting: 7:02 p.m.
Present: D. Mason, C. Griffith, F. Hayden, J. Lent, J. Couture, L. Hill

1) Administrative Business:
a) Minutes 2/20/23- C. Griffith motions to accept as amended, J. Couture seconds, all in favor
YES.
b) Treasurer’s report- C. Griffith motions to accept, F. Hayden seconds, all in favor YES.

2) New Business:
L. Hill asked whether the monitoring report for the Greenway had been sent to D.E.S. as
requested. F. Hayden responded that he thought S. Callaghan would have done so but will

check.

3) Old Business:

a) Monitoring reports action update
- Silverstein survey: F. Hayden drafted a letter asking them for permission to have a
baseline documentation report and survey done. We need to submit the letter to the
selectmen. J. Couture motions to submit the letter as written, C. Griffith seconds, all in
favor YES. C. Griffith will email it to the selectmen.
- Daley: C. Griffith contacted Sabrina Daley and she stated that they will dispose of the
trash by 6/15/23.
- Vernon: J. Couture has not had time to approach the abutter about their trash pile.

b) Rugg property- no news on the appraisal yet. L. Batt would like to meet with the selectmen
in April to get a letter of intent.

c) Payments- D. Mason stated that S. Callaghan and PREP have been paid.

d) Greenway Management Advisory Commitee- L. Hill- there was discussion at the first
meeting about trying to get public input. All agreed that we need a Con. Comm. Email.
J. Couture sent an email to S. McKinnon requesting that one would be set up.

4) Next meeting 4/17/23

Adjourn 8:07 p.m. NCC member L. Hill, 3/20/23



